#ThisIsTribalPublicHealth
The National Indian Health Board takes part in National Public Health Week
About National Public Health Week
During the first full week of April each year, the American Public Health Association (APHA) brings together communities across the United States to observe National Public Health Week as a time to recognize the contributions of public health and highlight issues that are important to improving our nation. National Public Health Week is a growing movement to create the healthiest nation in one generation. Celebrate the power of prevention, advocate for healthy and fair policies, share strategies for successful partnerships, and champion the role of a strong public health system during National Public Health Week 2017. 
List of Events 
Monday April 3rd
Join NIHB’s efforts to raise awareness of public health in Indian Country. Take to Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and others to share pictures of Tribal public health in action! Use #ThisIsTribalPublicHealth and don’t forget to tag NIHB (Twitter - @NIHB1, Facebook – National Indian Health Board, Instagram – NIHB1). We can’t wait to see your pictures! 
Tuesday April 4th, 3:00 pm (EST)
Public Health Is… webinar.   This informative webinar aimed to educate attendees on the field of public health and how it differs from health care.  The webinar concluded with a Tribal public health in action story from the field, presented by Matthew Frank (Navajo), MPH, MSW, Research Project Coordinator at the Albuquerque Area Southwest Tribal Epidemiology Center. This webinar is perfect for Tribal leaders, Tribal health staff and anyone else who wants to learn more about the practice of improving the health and well-being of communities!! 
Check back at www.nihb.org for the recording and slide deck, coming soon! 
Wednesday, April 5th, 2:00pm 
[bookmark: _GoBack]NIHB shares an interview with Kris Rhodes of the American Indian Cancer Foundation. 
Thursday, April 6th, TBD
Join NIHB in closing out National Public Health Week in a healthy (and delicious) way! NIHB will be holding a Traditional American Indian and Alaska Native Foods Pot Luck.  We encourage others to host their own potlucks, as well! Be sure to share your pictures and recipes to social media with #ThisIsTribalPublicHealth!
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